
 
 

Welcome to the second half of summer. I hope everyone has had the opportunity to enjoy time with 
family and friends these past few months. As we begin planning for the fall and the return of students 
to the El Camino College Compton Center, I want to update on you on some of the work that has 
taken place this summer at the Compton Community College District. 
 
A committee comprising students, faculty, staff and administrators is reviewing the current structure 
for all internal committees. This group is developing a proposal for revising our committee structure, 
and will be making a recommendation to me for consideration and implementation for the 2011-12 
academic year. Thank you to everyone who is working on this important process. 
 
The CCCD tentative budget for fiscal year 2011-12 was presented at the June Board of Trustees 
meeting. Now that the State has adopted a budget, we are finalizing our 2011-12 budget, which will 
be presented at the September 13, 2011, Board of Trustees meeting. 
 
A Planning Workshop for managers and supervisors will take place on Friday, August 12. The 
workshop includes team building exercises as well as a discussion and review of planning priorities 
for the various departments and divisions throughout the ECC Compton Center and Compton District 
offices. 
 
The Interim CEO’s open hour, every Tuesday from 2:00 - 4:00 p.m., resumes on August 9. I look 
forward to seeing everyone at Flex Days August 25 and 26. 
 
Enjoy the rest of the summer! 
 


